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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Pima County Board of Supervisors 
 

FROM: Daniel McDonald, Ph.D., County Extension Director  
 
 
RE: Membership on Extension Board 
 
 
DATE: September 12, 2017 
 
 
 
Please find attached membership transmittal forms for the following Extension Board 
member changes: 
 
Paul Ellis: resigned from the Extension Board Effective June 30, 2017 
 
Hector Campoy: replacing Paul Ellis for the remainder of his term (June 30, 2018) 
 
Rick Frey and Kelly Cook: Reappointed to another two-year term (July 1, 2017 to June 30, 
2019) 
 
 
 

 


